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From: Janet Anderson <catalina1748@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:16 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support SB 1508

“ I am in support of SB 1508 and in opposition to SB 1541. Please pass SB 1508 to allow full funding for the 
implementation of Cleaner Air Oregon.  
People have a fundamental right to know what is in the air they are breathing. THE CAO RULES PROVIDE THE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION. 

OREGON lawmakers must STEP UP and JOIN THE REST OF THE 31 STATES WHO HAVE HEALTH-BASED AIR 
TOXIC REGULATIONS. Please APPROVE the requested funding for this important and long-overdue program by 
passing SB 1508.” 

[And....on the other side]“ 
I OPPOSE SB 1541. Cleaner Air Oregon is designed protect public health. Fund the rules as written. 

SB 1541 is an attempt to weaken the health-based standards set by Cleaner Air Oregon to make them more palatable 
for certain industries ( ie Oil refineries ) and their legal counsel. And it contains an unsavory clause on page 3 that bars 
the public from using public information to seek redress of grievances thru litigation. “ 

Janet Anderson 
(breathing the air on Hayden Island) 


